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Wear a mask
Get vaccinated
Practice hand hygiene
Practice physical distancing
Clean and disinfect surfaces

During respiratory virus season, keeping your loved ones
safe and healthy is one of the best gifts you can give
during the holidays Knowing how to stop the spread of
infection is important for protecting you and your
community. Here are some IPC guidelines:

PFL has many resources including micro-learns, training
toolkits, infographics, and more here.

Events in Healthcare

During Respiratory Virus Season, PFL highlights the
importance of hand washing and vaccinations.

Introducing the Chicago Project Firstline team!
Our PFL-Chicago Team is available to answer your
IPC questions, schedule onsite trainings (earn CEU

credits), direct you to free CDC educational
materials, and more!

https://www.chicagohan.org/hai/pfl

